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-Kick-Off Meeting-
Of the Newly Re-Formed
Public Safety Committee

THIS IS AN OFFICIAL GOVERNMENT NOTICE
PLEASE DO NOT REMOVE UNTIL NOVEMBER 22, 2013

Public Meeting

1. Safety Presentation by 19t Police Precinct representatives. Q/A to
Follow.

2. Discussion of future possible topics for the CB8 Public Safety
Committee.
Thursday, November 21, 2013

Lenox Hill Hospital
130 East 77" Street (Lexington-Park)
Theater Room, Floor 2A
6:30PM

David Kleckner and Debra Teitelbaum
Co-Chairs, Public Safety Committee



